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We care about your hearing!
Professional Arts Building

99 Sinclair Ave., Suite 210, Georgetown
905-873-6642

Serving the community of Halton Hills and surrounding areas since 1992

The Georgetown

Dear people of Halton Hills;

During these uncertain times, rest assured we
remain open to serve you. We have adjusted services
according to the guidance by Health Canada.

Please call for an appointment. We are not accepting
walk ins at this time.

We handle every call on an individual basis to best
handle each person’s needs.

Social distancing in clinic with one appointment per
time slot in waiting room.

If necessary, I offer mailbox drops as well!

Take care, be safe and know this will pass.
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Business (not quite)
as usual..

By Cory Soal
R.H.A.D.

GET YOUR free MENU! 2894090050 | HeartToHomeMeals.ca

Choose from hundreds of delicious food classics and new favourites – all with free delivery.*

The

delivered.
“Good old days”

Made for SENIORS!

*Some conditions may apply.

Halton Region readying COVID-19 vaccination
clinics in preparation for more vaccine supply

• Gellert Community Centre, 10241 Eighth Line, Georgetown
• St. Volodymyr Cultural Centre, 1280 Dundas Street West, Oakville
• Compass Point Bible Church, 1500 Kerns Road, Burlington
• FirstOntario Arts Centre Milton, 1010 Main Street East, Milton

Halton Region is ready to open our vaccination clinics for prioritized populations
once vaccine supplies are secured by the Federal Government. Clinics are located in
each municipality and have been selected based on the ability to maintain health
and safety measures, accessibility and amenities. These are initial locations and other

beginning with adults 80 years of age and older.

Information on opening and how to book an appointment will be available when

To stay up-to-date on our vaccine program please visit halton.ca/COVIDvaccines.

If you know someone 80 years of age or older who may require assistance,
please reach out and let them know about the COVID-19 vaccination program.

Halton police homicide
detectives have taken over
the investigation of last
week's fire that claimed the
lives of a Georgetown cou-
ple.

The bodies of Krystyna
and Andrzej Rerak were re-
covered following the Feb.
17 fire at their Hidden Trail
home. 

They were identified
through a source close to
the investigation.

Police are now in posses-
sion of a video provided by a
neighbour that appears to
show an unknown person
following a vehicle into the
open garage of the home
where the couple was later
found dead.

There were no further
developments at press
time.

More than 26 Halton
Hills firefighters were on
scene to suppress the fire
that broke out in the early-

morning hours last
Wednesday. They arrived to
a fully-engulfed residence.

Neighbour Beata Baruk
described the Reraks as a
friendly, "very nice couple,"

while Kandas Wilczek said
the couple came here from
Poland years ago.

"This is just shocking,"
she said. "They were such
hardworking people."

Tweeted Jerry Rusak,
"I'm so heartbroken and
devastated to learn of the
tragic passing of very close
family friends. Andrew Re-
rak was practically an un-
cle to myself and my broth-
ers growing up. Him and his
wife were wonderful peo-
ple. I'm deeply saddened by
this horrific tragedy. R.I.P." 

A co-worker said An-
drew Rerak was a manager
at The Boiler Inspection
and Insurance Company of
Canada.

Anyone with informa-
tion about the incident is
asked to call police at 905-
825-4747 or Crime Stoppers
at 1-800-222-8477.

– With files from Louie
Rosella and Bryan Myers

NEWS

FATAL FIRE DEEMED SUSPICIOUS

Krystyna and Andrzej Rerak died in a fire at their Georgetown
home last week.
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